

7th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you of some interim changes that will be made to the leadership structure at Peartree Spring Primary School in September 2023.

From September 2023, I will become the Executive Headteacher of Peartree Spring Primary School, The Willow Centre and Featherstone Wood Primary School.

We consider this to be an exciting opportunity for the Peartree Spring family and to aid me in this new leadership structure, Mrs Newhouse will become Interim Head of School at Featherstone Wood. I know many of you will be concerned by this news, but Mrs Newhouse will remain firmly part of our 'school family' and will be able to be contacted by parents in the normal way as she always has been. On a personal note, Mrs Newhouse has and always will be, a wonderful support to me and an exceptional colleague and I am thrilled for her to have this opportunity and for us to continue to work closely together.

I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Massey will assume the role of Deputy Headteacher, assisted by Mrs Sinclair, Mr Cawley and Miss Aulsberry as Assistant Headteachers and Mrs Dean will be the permanent school SENCo.

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact myself or the Senior Leadership Team in the normal way.

Yours sincerely

T Skeggs

TERESA SKEGGS
Executive Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Newhouse

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk





































